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Dear Agua & Ambiente Editor,
The present cover letter contains the requested information.

Title: Scaling of ammonia stripping towers in the treatment of groundwater polluted by the leachate of municipal solid waste landfill: study of the causes and the effects on the stripping performance
Authors:
Paolo Viotti Dep. of Civil, Buildings and Environmental Engineering University of Rome “La Sapienza” , Rome Italy 

Renato Gavasci  Department of Civil Engineering and Computer Science Engineering, University of Rome “Tor Vergata”, Via Politecnico 1, I-00133 Rome, Italy
Corresponding author :Paolo Viotti 

Paolo.viotti@uniroma1.it, gavasci@ing.uniroma2.it
As the corresponding author, I have read all submission instruction and I am responsible for the information inserted in the submission procedure. I assure that the contribution is original and unpublished, and it is not being evaluated for publication by other journal and that it will not be withdrawn from the editorial processes until final decision from the journal administration. 
The paper reports a study on the performances of the process of ammonia stripping in case of leachate from municipal solid waste. It is therefore a topic that is of relevance due to the several problems encountered in the application of this process, it is furthermore interesting for the most general case of nitrogen removal from industrial waters .
I assure that the authors don’t have any competing financial interests that could compromise the integrity of the work.

Possible reviewers which can be considered expertize of the ammonia removal :
Prof. G. Urbini Università dell’Insubria Giordano.urbini@tin.it
Prof. V. Torretta Università dell’Insubria Vincenzo.torretta@uninsubria.it
Prof.  A. Capodaglio Università di Pavia capo@unipv.it
Dr. A. Luciano Italian National Agency for New Technologies, Energy and Sustainable Economic Development antonella.luciano@enea.it
Hoping that your journal will find the paper suitable for publication I give you my best regards
Paolo Viotti
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